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Submitted values are:

Date: Thursday, August 24, 2017

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Michelle

Last Name: Fergusson

Address: #203-410 Main street

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code: S7TNOB&

Email: michelle fergusson@usask.ca

Comments:

My name is Michelle Fergusson and | am the Vice President of the Social Portfolio for the Edwards Business
Students’ Society. On behalf of the Edwards Business Students’ Society | would like to request a noise bylaw
extension for the night of September 11th, 2017.

LB5Q is a one-night event meant to celebrate the kick off to a new and successful academic year at the
University of Saskatchewan. The last two years LB5Q has been held in the Exhibition Grounds at Prairieland
Park. Both years, the Edwards Business Students Society, Prairieland Park, and entertainers have ensured that
the noise level does not exceed the decibel requested by the City of Saskatoon for after the hours of 11 pm.
The past two years attendees of the LB5Q have cause zero property damage to the business and homes in the
surrounding area. The Edwards Business Student’s Society and Prairieland Park have followed safety
precautions to ensure that LB5Q is not only a memorable night but that it is also safe for all those who attend,
last year our on-site ambulance did not have to leave the premises for any emergencies.

LB5Q is not only a successful event, but it is one loved by students at the U of S. It would be greatly appreciated
to be granted the noise bylaw extension once again. If we are given the noise extension, we will continue to
follow the decibel set by the city and ensure all safety precautions are enforced.

We hope that the LB5Q Planning Committee can attend and speak to the Saskatoon City Council to discuss the
Noise Bylaw Extension on their meeting of Monday, August 28th. Wee look forward to hearing back.

Kind Regards,

Michelle Fergusson
VP Social | Edwards Business Students’ Society

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/191481
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